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Internet Safety 

As a school we want to ensure your child knows how to stay safe online: both at home and in school. This week, KS2 

children joined in with an online assembly led by Internet Legends. This Be Internet Legends is a fantastic resource 

which helps children be safe and confident explorers of the online world. Throughout the course of the year, we will 

refer to the Internet Legend principles. You can also support at home by following this link: 

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk/parents/  

We will ensure your child knows the Internet Legend Code (listed below) as well as what to do if they are concerned 

with online behaviours. If you want any further information about this, you can speak to our computing lead, Miss 

Parkinson.  

 

Conway trip 

This week, year 5 and year 6 

pupils had an amazing time at the 

Conway Centre. 

Below are some images to show 

how much fun was had! 

ASK TEACHERS FOR IMAGES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Jack 

Year 1: Macie & Liezl 

Year 2: Arthur & Imogen 

Year 3: Mikayla & Cade 

Year 4: Lilley & Penny 

Year 5: Oliver & Ellie 

Year 6: Patrik & Mei 

Attendance - 

Reception: 90 % 

Year 1: 98.9% 

Year 2: 85.2% 

Year 3:97.7%  

Year 4:96.8%  

Year 5: 97.3% 

Year 6:93.5%  

 

Welly Wednesday 

This week, children in reception experienced 

their first Welly Wednesday. They collected lots 

of apples from the school grounds. 

 

PARENTS PHONIC WORKSHOP 

If your child is in reception, year 1 

or year 2, we would love for you to 

come in on 28th September 2:30 – 

3:15 to find out how we teach 

phonics.  

Phonics is essential in early reading 

and we would love to tell you how 

you can support your child at 

home. Come for tea, biscuits and if 

you haven’t already, collect your 

FREE uniform. 

 

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk/parents/

